



About | Public Resources | Clinics | News & Events | Contact

Connect With Us

Like us on Facebook

Join Our Mailing List!

Forward To A Friend



Join us for the 2016 Washington Free and Charitable Care Conference, September 21-23 in Kennewick!

The <u>Jane E. Jones Memorial Scholarship</u> is a full registration scholarship available to one clinic leader and one board member from the same clinic who wish to attend the event together.

Nominate a valued colleague for the <u>Marcia</u> <u>Howery Award</u>, recognizing longterm dedication to free and charitable healthcare.

Please consider helping make this event a success. We are still seeking <u>event exhibitors</u> and <u>sponsors</u>.

Early registration is \$140 for members, \$150 for nonmembers. <u>Become a member</u> today! A limited number of rooms at the <u>Red Lion Hotel Columbia Center</u> have been reserved for \$94 per night.

REGISTER HERE

Fair Labor Standards Act Overtime Rule Changes

<u>Washington Nonprofits</u> and <u>501 Commons</u> are offering a free webinar on the new FLSA overtime rules, and how nonprofits are impacted, on Thursday, June 16 at 1:00 PM. Register

Additional resources about these changes are available <u>here</u>.

Clinic Staffing and Compensation Report

A few months ago, we requested clinic data regarding staffing and compensation levels across the state. This information has been compiled into <u>this report</u> for your use. We hope that this is of help to you.

Volunteer Retired Providers Program

The <u>Volunteer Retired Providers Program</u> is now being administered by the Washington State Department of Health. The Department of Health is working hard to ensure a smooth program transition for clinics and volunteers.

Effective immediately, please forward all applications and inquiries to:

Department of Health
Office of Community Health Systems
Volunteer Retired Providers Program
P.O. Box 47853
Olympia, WA
98504-7853
Phone number: (360) 236-2804

Fax number: (360) 236-2830 Email: <u>vrpprogram@doh.wa.gov</u>

Please <u>contact us</u> with any questions or needs for assistance.

Seattle/King County Clinic

Volunteer registration for the <u>Seattle/King County Clinic</u> is now open! In 2015, 4,010 patients were served with vision, dental and medical care. This year's event will take place October 27-30 at KeyArena. Sign up <u>here</u>.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

Washington Healthcare Access Alliance, WHAA, PO Box 14506, Seattle, WA 98114

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by director@wahealthcareaccessalliance.org in collaboration with



Try it free today